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September 4, 2024 

 

RETIREMENT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

It is with great excitement to share with everyone, that after 55 years in the commercial office furniture industry, 

Gray Office Furnishings (1993) Ltd. is retiring from business. 

This will take place as of November 30th, 2024.  As the owner of Gray Office Furnishings for the past 25 years, I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank all our customers, manufacturers, and factory representatives for all 

their support.  These past 36 years that I’ve dedicated to the company has been amazing! 

I will always cherish the relationships that have been built over the years.  Thank you all for making this journey 

exciting and adventurous. 

I am also excited to share with you, that Gray Office Furnishings legacy will continue through a new alliance.  Penny 

Shebaylo with WorkRoom Office Interiors will continue to seamlessly transition and service Gray Office Furnishings 

book of business, through my ongoing mentorship and support.  Penny will be handling all current business with 

Gray Office Furnishings until November 30th, at which point workflow will transition to WorkRoom Office Interiors. 

Updated announcements and contact information regarding WorkRoom Office Interiors details will follow in mid-

October. In the meantime, please continue to contact us at the information below until the book of business 

transition is complete and announced. 

Karen Hart – karen@grayofficefurnishings.com – 780-919-4749 

Penny Shebaylo – penny@grayofficefurnishings.com – 403-990-4657 

Thank you again to everyone for all the years of business.  It has been my pleasure to serve you all.  I look forward to 

starting a new chapter in my life! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Karen Hart 

Principal/Owner 

Gray Office Furnishings Ltd 
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